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Jai Sairam Sai Devotees, 

During the pandemic, Temple needs to follow strict guidelines to ensure safety, security and cleanliness 

and prevent spread of the virus. We request you to follow the below guidelines when performing in-

person Vrathams at the Temple to have a blessed Darshan of Baba and seek His blessings: 

1. If you or any of your family members are sick, please avoid visiting Temple. 

2. Please sign up for a slot for your family using the link provided by the Temple. 

3. Due to current social distance guidelines, maximum of 4 members of a family will be 

allowed. 

4. Devotees can bring only fruits and flowers from their homes. Temple will be providing 

cooked Prasadham to all participants for offering in the Vratham. 

5. Please have a face covering at all the times while performing the Vratham. 

6. When you enter the Temple, please follow the instructions of volunteers. 

7. Volunteers will check the body temperature using a touchless thermometer. If it is over 

101 degrees you will not be allowed inside the Temple. 

8. Please do  not stay or socialize in the sanctum after the Vratham is completed. 

9. Please check the temple website https://saitempleatlanta.org/ for any updates and Temple 

timings. 

We hope you will have a peaceful, pleasant and blessed Darshan of Baba. Stay safe and stay healthy. 

Sairam!!! 

NASSTA Executive Committee 
 

https://saitempleatlanta.org/

